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Dear Students and Parents,


 We have arranged to visit the Tanaka Farms Pumpkin Patch on Wednesday, October 5th.  It is located close-by in Irvine and we will be traveling there by school bus.  We will leave at 9:00a.m. and return by 12:00p.m.  While there, we will take a wagon ride, have a guided tour of the farm, visit a petting zoo, make our way through a corn maze, pick vegetables from the vegetable patch…and pick a pumpkin off the vine to take home!  


Please dress your child in “farm attire”…long pants, and sneakers, etc.  The fields are usually muddy from the irrigation.  You might want to send along a sweatshirt if the weather is cool.  


We will be eating lunch at the farm’s picnic area before returning on the bus.  Please pack a “brown bag” lunch that includes a drink.  Make sure that everything in the lunch is disposable because we will need our hands free to carry our pumpkins home. 
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 The cost of the field trip is $17.00, which includes the pumpkin, the activities mentioned above, and bus transportation.  Please send your cash contribution in an envelope with your child’s name on it and the signed permission slip no later than Friday, September 30th.
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Thank you!




The First Grade Teachers






